Adjacent Landowner Survey

The EAST RIVER VALLEY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION is interested in developing the abandoned rail corridor in our community into a shared-use recreational trail which would be part of the Trans Canada Trail.  As an adjacent landowner, your views on this matter are very important to us.  Please take a few minutes to complete and return this brief survey.
 Thank-you for your time.

1. What community do you live in?   







2. Do you or members of your family currently use the abandoned rail corridor for any purpose?

YES □


NO □

If yes, can you describe this use? 








3. Are you in favor of converting the abandoned rail corridor into a shared-use trail?



YES □

NO □              






4. What are your concerns or interests with the proposed shared-use trail project?

5. What recreational uses of the proposed trail would you support?
□Walking/Hiking
□Cycling
□ATV’s    □Off-road Motorcycles

□Snowmobiling        □Cross-country Skiing   □Equestrian    
□Other 















If you would like to be contacted by a member of our association to discuss any aspect of the proposed trail project, please provide your contact information below and or contact one of the following:
Name : ________________________________ Phone : __________ E-Mail : ___________________
Address : __________________________________________________________________________

Signature :____________________________     Date : _______________________

Contacts for ERVCDA

Arlene MacGregor  923-2410  gregor1@eastlink.ca , Jim Vance (902) 462-5538   hikens@xplornet.com
Ken MacDonald 923-2365  kncmacdonald@ns.sympatico.ca  Evelyn MacLean 923-2591
Bill Haslam 923-2347 billhaslam@ns.sympatico.ca
Mailing Address:
EAST RIVER VALLEY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION  (ERVCDA)
1141 River Road RR#1 Eureka, NS, B0K 1B0
